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Whew—where does the time go? Seems like we were only just 
welcoming everyone back to school. 

Parent Consultations take place this week so After School Club 
will not be in the dining hall on Wednesday or Thursday. Outside 
play will be on the lower KS2 playground. Collect from the usual 
place.  

The staff team are looking forward to the children settling in 
nicely after half term so we can re-start our Super Star Awards. 

Knutz Club is looking forward to working with the School in the 
first half of Spring Term as part of Feeling Good Week 2024. We 
have some ideas to help improve the wildlife area. Fingers 
crossed our application for funding is successful! 

Evenings will be getting darker after Half Term but that means 
we will soon be able to do one of our After School Club favourite 
activities ‘Bowling in the Dark’. 

Can we help you with childcare this half term? 

Our Holiday Club opens Monday to Thursday, 
23rd to 26th October 2023.  

Doors open at 08:30 and it is £32.50 until 15:30 
or £39.00 until 17:00. 

Click here to visit our Holiday Club webpage 

Click here for our Holiday Club booking form  

Click here to email lesley@knutzclub.co.uk  

Best wishes from  

Leʂȵʑɨ &  
ʃȱɏ Kʜuɢɩ CʙʅɊ Teʋə  

Parent Consultations 
take place this week 
and we’d just like to 
remind everyone that 
Club will be open until 
17:45.  

Sheena has been working hard on our 
Play Plan for the year. Over half term 
we’ll put the plan up on our website.  

We will continue to play outside as 
much as possible, so do remember 
children will need a jacket or coat. 

Our new shed will be delivered over 
half term, too. There will be will be 
more room for toys and playthings.  

If your children have ideas for new 
resources do let us know! 


